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Guidelines for Public Participation at Meetings of the Chicago Board of Education 

The following Guidelines for Public Participation are issued by the President of the Board of Education of 
the City of Chicago (“Board President” and “Board”) in accordance with Board Rule 2-4.1. These Guidelines 
replace the Interim Guidelines that were effective July 26, 2021.  

Speaker Sign Up and Equity of Voice 

Members of the public, employees of the District, Local School Council members and members of other 
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Accommodations 

Individuals with a physical impairment that substantially limits one or more major life activity who require an 
accommodation, auxiliary aid and/or other services to participate in a Board meeting must notify the Board 
Office at (773) 553-1600 at least two (2) business days prior to the meeting to request the accommodation, 
auxiliary aid and/or other service. Sign language interpretation is available upon request without prior 
notice.   

Order of Speakers 

The Board Secretary may group speakers according to a particular topic and may call certain speakers out 
of numerical order so that all comments regarding a particular topic may be heard together. Speakers called 
by the Board Secretary may not cede their time to another person. We thank you for your cooperation in 
helping to ensure all voices are heard at Board meetings.   

Speaker Remarks and Submissions 

When called by the Board Secretary, speakers will have two (2) minutes to present their remarks and 
materials to the Board. Speakers must end their presentation upon the request of the Board Secretary when 
their time is up to allow the next speaker to begin.  All public presentations must be limited to issues of 
concern before the Board and/or related to the Chicago Public Schools. Comments of a personal nature 
directed towards individual Board members, employees of the Board or any other individual are not 
permitted. 
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Media 

An area of the Board Room will be designated for members of the media who wish to cover the Board 
meeting. This number will be limited in order to accommodate as many public participants as possible. 
Guidelines and requirements for media access to Board meetings are issued by the Office of 
Communications. 


